
From: Chris Haire <chaire@communityjournals.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/17/2016 2:49:31 PM
Subject: Re: Trump

Well played. 

My sincerest apologies. 

Thank you for getting back to me so promptly. 


Chris Haire
Editor
Greenville Journal/ Upstate Business Journal/ GVL Today
864-679-1216
chaire@communityjournals.com

On Nov 17, 2016, at 2:41 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

I think you mean ma’am.
 
 
From: Chris Haire [mailto:chaire@communityjournals.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 2:39 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Re: Trump
 
Thank you, sir.

Chris Haire
Editor
Greenville Journal/ Upstate Business Journal/ GVL Today
864-679-1216
chaire@communityjournals.com
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On Nov 17, 2016, at 1:57 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
"Governor Haley was pleased to meet with President-elect Trump. They had a good discussion, and 
she is very encouraged about the coming administration and the new direction it will bring to 
Washington."
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